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Although	retailers	were	well	aware	of	the	closing	date	of	the	NSW	Solar	Bonus	
Scheme,	it	was	apparrent	that	they	were	well	aware	of	the	loophole	that	was	
available	to	them	on	the	termination	of	the	schme,	ie	the	profitable	delay	in	
installing	new	digital	meters	for	customers	(in	my	case,	over	three	months).	Just	
how	much	they	profited	from	the	energy	being	fed	into	the	grid	by	cutomers	will	
probably	never	be	known.	
	
The	pathetic	curent	feed-in	tariff	amount	should	increase	in	line	with	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	which	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.	
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